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It is not a good idea for the UK and the US to share information on building nuclear
submarines with Australia.

It is not a good idea for Australia to build nuclear submarines.

It is not in Australia’s interest or the interest of safety in our region or the interest of
world peace.

It is also an undemocratic proposal.
It is a terrible idea and it should be stopped.
Thanks for accepting my very brief submission.

Andrew Williams





